
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: LD/cc/DLE/MarchMocks 

 

10th February 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

All of Year 11 will be sitting another set of mock exams week commencing 2nd March 2020.  

 

They will sit all of the papers for English Language, English Literature and mathematics. 

These will take place in the Sports Hall, just like the real exams.  

 

As they have done before, your child will receive their results in a formal assembly and we 

will text you to tell you when they are bringing them home. 

 

They will sit the papers for their other subjects in lessons and receive feedback ahead of the 

Easter break. 

 

The mock exam timetable for English and maths is available here: 

http://www.barrbeaconschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/02/Year-11-Mock-exams-

march.pdf 

 

As this will be the last opportunity to have a complete set of exams in these conditions ahead 

of the real exams, it is imperative that your child tries their absolute hardest. 

 

We have provided your child with expert guidance on how to revise with examination 

workshops led by senior leadership.  We know you are busy, but anything you can do to 

reinforce the importance of revision would be greatly appreciated.  One of the best things you 

can do is it to quiz them on what they know.  We recently produced a video with a step-by-

step guide on how to get knowledge stuck into long-term memory.  You can view that 4 

minute video here: 

http://www.barrbeaconschool.co.uk/getting-knowledge-to-stick-how-to-self-quiz/ 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher 

 

http://www.barrbeaconschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/02/Year-11-Mock-exams-march.pdf
http://www.barrbeaconschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/02/Year-11-Mock-exams-march.pdf
http://www.barrbeaconschool.co.uk/getting-knowledge-to-stick-how-to-self-quiz/

